
Important Message: Please Read: Drop off and Pick 
up 

Sent By: Mrs Sarah Lander 

Sent 04 Sep 2020 08:15 

   

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are working closely with Walter to try and improve the situation around school for dropping 

off and picking up, particularly as the pavements are so narrow and we have over 1,000 people 

converging on the schools within a half hour window. This morning we are going to trial opening 

the St Paul's field opposite our playground gates. This will open up a large space where parents 

can wait with children until their allocated drop off time. The site controllers of both schools will 

be on hand to indicate when it is time for the pupils of each year group to go into school. Many 

parents were concerned about the lack of social distancing outside our schools, and we would 

like to remind everybody that it is the only way to keep people safe and guarantee our schools 

remain open. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Taylor, Headteacher 

 


